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Fish Unit (Jan, 2011) 

The purpose of this project is to support the improvement of sanitary facilities in the Fisheries 

Centre.  

 

The grant was used for the construction of Fish Units including drainage in the Castries Market 

Compound. 

 

Since the completion of this project, the fish vendors are now able to supply, a fresh and high quality 

product to the customers. The construction of these facilities has been beneficial to the people in the 

city of Castries. 
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Fish Market (Sep, 2008) 

 


